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PÚBLICA 

 
Petrobras clarifies media reports on extraordinary dividends 
—  

Rio de Janeiro, April 4, 2024 – Petróleo Brasileiro S.A. – Petrobras, in relation to the news published 
in the media about the payment of extraordinary dividends, informs that there is no decision 
regarding the distribution of such amounts. 

According to the Material Fact of 03/07/2024, Petrobras' Board of Directors proposed to the Annual 
General Meeting that the amount of R$ 43.9 billion referring to the remaining profit for the year 
2023 be fully allocated to the capital remuneration reserve. The General Shareholders' Meeting, 
which will be held on April 25, 2024, is responsible for approving the allocation of the profit, 
including the payment of dividends. 

Material facts will be disclosed to the market in due course. 

 

 

 


